
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
         
         

Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 
 

The regular April meeting of the Women’s Commission has been 
canceled for lack of quorum. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for: 

Date: May 15, 2025 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Location: County Government Building, Fifth Floor Redwood Conference Room 
 701 Ocean Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
 
The Commission currently has 2 vacancies in District 5.  
 
If you reside in District 5 and are interested in applying, you can 
find additional information at: 
https://www.santacruzcountyca.gov/Government/Commissions,Co
mmitteesAdvisoryBodies.aspx  
 
Applicants can fill out an application here: 
https://www2.santacruzcountyca.gov/bds/comms/Commissions%
20Form/Commissions%20Form.aspx  
 

 

For more information, please contact the Commissions Office at 
commissions@santacruzcountyca.gov or call (831) 454-2772. 
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